<u>UPDATE FROM CABINET TO FINANCE, ASSETS & PERFORMANCE SCRUTINY</u> <u>COMMITTEE</u>

19th SEPTEMBER 2019

Submitted by: Cabinet

Portfolio: All

Wards affected: All

Purpose of the Report

To provide a response to the Scrutiny Committee on items previously raised by Committee Members at the last meeting on 27^h June 2019.

Recommendation

That the responses from Cabinet be received and noted.

1. Keeping Members informed about ASB cases in their wards

Where possible the ASB officers liaise with Members about issues affecting residents within their wards; however, some information may be restricted due to confidentiality.

Ward Members can contact the team direct via e-mail (asb@newcastle-staffs.gov.uk) or phone.

Officers will often contact local Members for views, ideas, suggestions and information regarding any implementations, enforcement or interventions needed to progress or resolve any areas of contention and/or conflict within their wards.

2, Publicising the Lyme Lottery

The Portfolio Holder has spoken to the Communications team and a media plan will be prepared which will include social and traditional media to publicise the Lyme Lottery.